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Dinner/Dance and  

Dry After Grad 

SCHOOL IS OPEN AND AVAILABLE  
JUNE 24 - 26 

School course are now finished for summer, but if your 
child has questions or any unfinished work that they 
need to submit to their teachers, the school is open and 
available for student access between 8:30-3:00 PM on 
Monday, June 24th through Wednesday, June 26th. If 
your child needs to come here, please encourage them 
to take advantage of this opportunity. 
 

LOCKERS 
Lockers were cleaned out and vacated on Thursday, 
June 20th. The lock is your to keep and use again next 
year, so please take it home with you. Hopefully, all 
contents were removed because custodians will start 
cleaning out the lockers next week. Any locks left on 
lockers will be removed and the contents found within 
will be sent to the Salvation Army, so please ensure that 
your lock has been removed and your locker has been 
cleaned out by Friday, June 21st.. 
 
REPORT CARDS PUBLISHED TO MyEdBC – 

Thursday, June 27th 
Please be reminded that Year End Learning Updates will 
be published to the MyEdBC Parent Portal 
on Thursday, June 27th. Please take the time to review 
your child’s Final Report Card with them. 

 
DINNER / DANCE AND DRY AFTER GRAD – 

JUNE 28TH 
Graduates are reminded of the Dinner/Dance and Dry 
After Grad, happening on Friday, June 28th. The Grad 
Committee will be hosting a Red Carpet for 
photographs with parents at the school, starting at 4:30 
on Friday. We will load the buses at approximately 5:15 
and go to Tsawwassen Springs golf course for the 
Dinner/Dance. The group will return to Hugh Boyd for 
the Dry After Grad at approximately 12:00 
Midnight.  Be sure to be on time for these very 
memorable last events of your high school career. For 
more information, please see the documents that were 
emailed home on Wednesday, June 20th. 

 
 

 

UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMbER 
June 21: National Day for Indigenous Peoples 
June 24: start of Summer breaK 
June 27: Report Cards published to MyEdBC 
June 28: Dinner/Dance and Dry After Grad 

 
HAPPY SUMMER!! 

On behalf of the entire Hugh Boyd staff, we would like 
to wish all of our students and the entire Hugh Boyd 
community a safe, happy, and relaxing summer 
holidays! We are very fortunate to live in one of the 
most beautiful provinces in the world, and summer is 
always a glorious time of year with sunshine and long 
days. Please enjoy the time with family and friends and 
be safe. If returning to Hugh Boyd in September, please 
come back rested and ready. If leaving Hugh Boyd, we 
want to wish you the very best of luck. You are truly a 
great groups of people and we have thoroughly enjoyed 
working with you!  Happy Summer! 
 

 

 
 
 
FRIDAY, JUNE 21ST – NATIONAL DAY FOR 

INDIGENOUS PEOPLES 
Friday, June 21st is not only the last day of regular 
classes, it is also National Indigenous 
Peoples Day. For generations, many Indigenous groups 
and communities have celebrated their culture and 
heritage on June 21 or around that time of year because 
of the significance of the summer solstice as the longest 
day of the year.  
 
We would like to honour and support our Indigenous 
community members and celebrate the richness and 
diversity of First Nations, Inuit and Metis people across 
all of Canada. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Start pf summer break 

Office open 8:30 - 3PM  
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